
Freedom of information request NCC-036886-18 
 
Thank you for your recent freedom of information request, for ease I have provided our response 
alongside each point asked as follows: 
 
1. Does your LA provide a school uniform for families? No 
2. If no, did you ever provide one and if so, when and why did you withdraw it? Yes, Nottinghamshire 
County Council “NCC” offered discretionary school clothing allowance for low income families, 
withdrawn in 2010/20111 
3. If you do provide a grant, which families can apply and how much can they get? No grant is 
available.  NCC has an exceptional circumstance criteria which is assessed on an individual basis  
4. Do you work with or know of any voluntary organisations in your authority which support families 
with the costs of school uniform? No 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you. 
 
If you wish to raise any concerns about the way your request was dealt with, then please write to the 
Team Manager, Complaints and Information, County Hall, West Bridgford,  
Nottingham, NG2 7QP or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the reference number above.   
 
With kind regards 
 
Lorraine Hayes 
Complaints Information & Mediation Officer 
Complaints & Information Team 
Chief Executives Department 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
West Bridgford 
Nottingham 
NG2 7QP 
0115 97 72788 
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